SANDY COMMUNITY LIAISON FORUM

To:
District Cllr N Aldis (Chairman)

Cllr C Osborne


Cllr M Pettitt


County Cllr P Blaine


District Cllr A Gammell


Mr G Alderson - MBDC

c.c.
Mr B George – Beds C C (Head of Libraries)
There will be a Meeting of the Sandy Community Liaison Forum on Monday 5th March 2007 in the Council Chamber at 10 Cambridge Road, Sandy, Beds at 7.30pm.  I hope that you will be able to be present.

22nd February 2007






T N Stewart








          Clerk to the Forum

AGENDA

1.  APOLOGIES

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTERESTS FROM MEMBERS

(a)  Prejudicial Interests.

(b)  Personal Interests.

3.  MINUTES OF MEETING OF THE FORUM HELD ON MONDAY 27th NOVEMBER 2006
To receive and if approved, to sign the Minutes of the Meeting of the Forum held on Monday 27th November 2006.
(COPIES PREVIOUSLY CIRCULATED BUT FURTHER COPY ATTACHED FOR CONVENIENCE)

4.  PRESENTATION REGARDING UPGRADING OF SANDY LIBRARY (MR B GEORGE – HEAD OF LIBRARIES - BEDS COUNTY COUNCIL)

5.  “RUN RIOT” WITH SPORT AND THE ARTS PROJECT
To receive progress report from Mr Alderson.

6.  FORUM ACCOUNTS
To receive The Forum Accounts 1.4.2006 to 31.1.2007.  (COPY ATTACHED)
7.  APPLICATIONS FOR GRANTS
Applications for Grants have been received from the undermentioned:-

(a)  Sandy Skating Association 2000 request a Grant of £4,244.00 to facilitate the removal of damaged kerbing around the skatepark and refixing new edgings and provide new tarmac 300mm wide around the new edgings.  Quotations have been supplied.  Annual Accounts have only been provided for the Financial Year ended 24th November 2005. 
(COPY OF APPLICATION FORM ATTACHED)

(b)  Bedfordshire Victim Support request a Grant of £200.00 towards the cost of the work of this organisation with the victims of crime in the Sandy area.  (Members will note that 310 residents were referred from Sandy during the past year).  The Forum has supported this organisation for many years.  (Copies of the Annual Accounts have been received).
(COPY OF APPLICATION FORM ATTACHED)
(c)  Sandy Summer Festival Committee request a Grant of £1,150.00 from the Forum.  If granted this will be used to cover the cost of Insurance (£700.00) and First Aid Provision (£450.00) in connection with the 2007 Summer Festival events.  A Grant of £1,100.00 was made last year.  The Annual Accounts for 2005 and 2006 have been received.
(COPY OF APPLICATION FORM ATTACHED)
7.  APPLICATIONS FOR GRANTS (CONTD)
(d)  Sandy Horticultural Society request a Grant of £300.00 from the Forum.  If granted this will be used to cover the cost of printing show schedules etc for distribution throughout Sandy and District.  Copy of the Annual Accounts for the Financial Year ended 30th September 2006 have been received.
(COPY OF APPLICATION FORM ATTACHED)
(e)  Age Concern Bedfordshire – Quince Court Luncheon Club
Age Concern had been told last year that there was a real possibility that no funding would be available from which to make a Grant to the Luncheon Club this year.

The organisers have however now written to say that the Luncheon Club is unable to continue without some grant funding.

Charges are going to be increased but there will still be a deficit of around £2,000.00.

Age Concern have therefore now written to say that if some funding assistance cannot be provided by either the Forum or another agency it is feared that the luncheon club will probably have to cease.

A Grant of £1,000.00 is requested from the Forum, the other £1,000.00 will be found by Age Concern.  Because of the lateness of the receipt of the letter it has not been possible to circulate an Application Form as is usually done, although it is hoped that this will have been received by the time of the meeting.  A copy of the Annual Report for 2006/2007 and the projected budget is however attached.  Age Concern have clearly attempted to continue to provide this greatly appreciated service for the elderly without the need for external funding but have now found that this is going to be impossible.
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